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1. barb felts

2. shoreline

3. (o) Richmond Highlands

4, funpupps@gmail.com

5. 11/27/2017

6. 8b

7. Re: SIDEWALKS
| recently read the cost to upgrade the existing 75 miles and to add an additional 75 miles. To me
the costs are prohibitive. I've lived here for 26 years and just cannot see justifying the cost to add
new sidewalks. Back 20-25 years ago when the Aurora Ave project was being designed, there was
such an emphasis on sidewalks for the entire length of the north/south stretch. | think it was to
promote walkability. That idea failed. I've walked that stretch only because | didn't have my car and
it is an unsafe walk. THe cars travel too fast and the walk is scary. Put sidewalks only by the schools.
Nix the rest.

8. (o) Oppose

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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